
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

CITY OF COLUMBUS 

 

 
The City of Columbus City Council will hold a Public Hearing seeking citizen comments regarding 
the final determination of the proposed zoning change, specifically, Lot W Half 1 & PT N Half 2 in 
Block 20, consisting of .2145 acres, fronting on Milam Street (Spur 52), from District R, 
Residential to District B, Business or Commercial at 5:30 p.m. on Tuesday, October 15, 2019 in 
the City Council Chambers, 605 Spring Street Columbus, Texas. 

  

  

 


